
 

  

     
 

 

Freedom of Information Request FOI 21-064 26th February 2021 
 

 

Please can you send me a copy of your visitor policy during covid?  

Please find below a link to the Health Boards web page which provides the Health 
Boards policy on visiting 

https://abuhb.nhs.wales/news/news/no-visiting-policy-to-be-extended-to-the-
whole-of-the-aneurin-bevan-university-health-board-area/ 
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